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To ask the Minister for Health the funding allocated to the St Mary's health campus ambulance 
base, the Kinsale road ambulance base and the Erinville bases in each of the years 2020 to 2025, 
in tabular form. -Thomas Gould 

Dear Deputy Gould 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested to 
reply directly to you in the context of the above parliamentary question which you submitted to 
the Minister for response. 

Funding for the National Ambulance Service is allocated on a national and area basis rather than 
a strict local one, as a result, the specific funding levels allocated to the St. Mary's health campus 
ambulance base, the Kinsale road ambulance base and the Erinville bases are not separately 
identifiable. 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Deirdre Oman
Director of Finance National 
Ambulance Service 
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